




GREAT LAKES COED SOCCER LEAGUE
MONTHLY MEETING
October 1, 2014


CLUBS PRESENT:   Fruitport, Hart, Holton, North Muskegon, Oakridge, OV United, Reeths-Puffer, Spring Lake, TCYSO

CLUBS ABSENT EXCUSED:  Coopersville, Crusaders, East Muskegon, Fremont, Ludington, Manistee, Sailors, Muskegon, Ravenna, Scottville, Shelby, White Lake

BOARD PRESENT:  Doug Prim – President, Janet Albertie – Secretary, Doug DeWitt – Treasurer, Sue Saladin – Scheduler, Nan DeMuro - Registrar

OLD BUSINESS
1.  Recreational grants are available through MYSA.  The deadline is November 1 for $500 matching funds.
2. Tournament rosters are final.
3. Tournament schedules are out.
4. Goal safety was discussed.  Make sure the goals are anchored.
5. Weather safety was discussed.  A game is delayed 30 minutes for thunder or lightening.  The web site will be updated to reflect this.

NEW BUSINESS
1.  A scholarship discussion was held.  We would offer a scholarship for one boy and one girl to be used for a college or technical school.  They must play their senior year and have played for a club for three seasons.  The recipient will be decided by random draw.  We will check with the State to see if the $500 matching funds apply.  The application will be posted on the web site.
2. The tournament finals will be held at Fruitport on October 25.  Report your scores to Dennis on line.
3. Tournament forfeits and roster issues were discussed.  The team must show up and all tournament rosters are final.
4. A referee recertification clinic will be held in December.  A new referee class will be held in March.
5. Sherri Stoebe presented what was available to our soccer clubs through Shoreline Sport and Spine.  For a cost of $200 they will teach proper stretching, first aid or tailor the program to your club.

 The meeting was adjourned at 8:30 p.m.  The next meeting will be at 7:00 p.m. at the Orchard View Middle School cafeteria located behind the elementary school by the football field.  Make sure a representative from your club is available at each meeting.  There is a $25 fine for all unexcused absences.  If you are unable to attend, please contact Doug Prim or Janet Albertie.

Respectfully submitted,

Janet Albertie
GLCSL Secretary


